
                                          Roads Committee Meeting

                                         Boston Heights Town Hall

July 20, 2015   5:00PM

Attendees:  Mayor Goncy, Superintendent Pickering, Engineer Krock, 

Councilmen  Polyak, Bartko & Fenn

1.  Road superintendent Report

Repaired equipment, normal mowing & trimming.  Worked on berms & ditches.

New excavator due this week. 

2. Engineer Report

Hines Hill PH II widening between Olde Eight and New Rt 8 will start in August

Water Line project will start in August

The schedule for repairing the Ledges roads is being prepared and resident will be notified

       3. Other Issues

The Engineer will prepare a letter advised that the Right Of Way of any street (generally 30 
feet from the center of the street) is reserved for Governmental use and Utilities services only. 
Anything that is placed in this Right Of Way such as fences, irrigation pipes, rocks, etc. could be 
damaged or removed during construction & repaving.

The Engineer will also advise of the status of the negotiations for water and sewer services 
on Chittenden Road.

Ronald Fenn, Chairman
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